
Tegwin Pulley is a woman on a mission. Across business, civic, and 

educational sectors her mission is nothing short of creating environments 

where inspiration, opportunity, and achievement are available for all. At 

Texas Instruments (TI), she had a track record, which resulted in TI being 

recognized as one of the best companies to work for, in addition to TI 

winning more than 180 awards for diversity, work-life, and inclusive 

environment. 

Tegwin has a history of building programs, enterprises, and partnerships 

where none existed before, including the Dallas Fort Worth (DFW) 

Technology Education Council and the Regional Workforce Leadership 

Council. Tegwin has served on more than 35 community boards and chaired 

10 nonprofit organizations, ranging from the Texas Engineering and Technology Consortium to the 

Women’s Center to the TWU Board of Regents.   

Recently Tegwin retired from TI where she was vice president responsible for workforce development 

and diversity.  She continues to provide consulting for both businesses and educational institutions, 

including recently serving as Executive Director of High-Tech High Heels, a program to encourage and 

prepare girls to pursue technology-related degrees. 

Tegwin now dedicates most of her time to NAPE as Texas Director of the STEM Equity Pipeline™.  She 

is responsible for bringing top-level leadership to the NAPE board and Business Alliance Council. With a 

collaborative spirit and strategic approach, she supported the successful development and deployment of 

NAPE’s Micromessaging to Reach and Teach Every Student© training, NAPE’s STEM Equity Career 

workshops and the High-Tech High Heels Physics Camp for girls. Her work helped hurdle NAPE 

forward in its mission, enabling NAPE to reach more than 700 educators in Texas in 18 months. 

Diversity remains Tegwin’s top priority in both her vocation and avocation. Throughout her career, she 

has mentored, coached, and sponsored many women and men in STEM and continues to do so. Currently, 

she serves on 10 boards and advisory boards including the American Institute for Diversity and 

Commerce and the McDonald Observatory and Leadership Women.  Congratulations to Tegwin Pulley 

for embracing Diversity in Technology Leadership. 


